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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his 

absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss 
Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 

 
 

Our School Value this week is: Service 
“I speak to everyone in the same way, whether he is the garbage man or the president of the 

university.” – Albert Einstein 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
School Life 
It has been a VERY busy week at school this week, with lots of things going on, not 
least World Book Day yesterday. During Worship this week the children have been 
finding out more about our School Vision of “Celebrating learning together in faith, hope 
and love” and what it means to them in their everyday life here at BP. On Tuesday Year 
1 made their first visit to St Augustine’s, Reception were making pancakes and Mrs 
Crinall explained to the children during Worship the symbolism behind Shrove Tuesday, 
Ash Wednesday and Lent. Wednesday saw Father John come in to do some “ashing” 
for those children who wanted to partake in Ash Wednesday – thank you Fr John for 
coming in to support us with this. 
 
World Book Day was a lovely day, with so many children going to great lengths with 
their costumes and their props. We were able to have a parade around the playground 
in the morning so all the children could see everyone else’s costumes and then we 
broke off into lots of different rooms around the school for the children to have an 
opportunity to discuss and explore the book they had read in more detail with a member 
of staff. Thank you to you, our parents, for all your prep and support for the children and 
their costumes and props. My thanks too to all the staff who planned some very creative 
activities around the books that had been read and finally a big thank you to Miss 
Macklearn who organised the day for us all. We hope the children really enjoyed the 
day! 
 
Thank you to all the Year 1 parents who were able to meet up with Miss Macklearn this 
week for their child’s Parent Interview. I hope you found your meeting supportive and 
informative.  
 
School Association – Film Night & Quiz Night  
Thank you to the school Association for all the planning and organisation that has gone 
in to the Junior Film Night this evening. I’m sure all those children who attend will have a 
lovely evening. Thank you to all the parents who have signed up to come along to the 
Quiz Night on Saturday 26th March. It’s not too late to get a team together and come 
along and support the School Association and help raise money for the school, in what 
should prove to be a fun evening. 
 
Parking Outside the School 
Unfortunately some parents continue to park on the island outside the school or choose 
to stop in the road to unload their children at drop off time. This causes congestion and 
is blocking other drivers from using the slip road. Please be more considerate to our 
neighbours and other road users.  
 
Have an enjoyable weekend, 
 

Mr Corke 
 



Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 

Celebration 
ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 21st February  
CLASS % 
Friendship 95.33 
Endurance 88.67 
Peace 95.33 
Forgiveness 100 
Reverence 98.67 
Service 91.54 
Justice 93.45 

 
Well done to Forgivness class for achieving the 
best  attendance for this week. 
 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Amtej 
Endurance class  Oliver 
Peace class  Isabella 
Forgiveness class  Sophia 
Reverence class  Maddie 
Service class  Aleks & William 
Justice class  Anastasia  
 
 

 

HOMELINK CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
FUNDRAISING UPDATE 
Homelink have thanked everyone at Bishop Perrin 
School for their kind and generous donations last term, 
a total of £377 was raised on Christmas Jumper Day.   
 
 
 

YEAR 6 SCHOOL JOURNEY 2022 - 
PAYMENT 
This is a reminder that the deadline for full payment for 
this visit is Friday 25th March. This applies whether you 
have chosen to pay by instalments or by paying the 
deposit and then one lump sum. 
 
You can check how much you have still to pay and 
make the payment by visiting 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  
 
Please note that there can be no extensions to this 
deadline. 

YEAR 5 ISLE OF WIGHT - PAYMENT 
This is a reminder that the deadline for full payment for 

this visit is Friday 18th March 2022.  This applies 

whether you have chosen to pay by instalments or by 

paying the deposit and then one lump sum. 

 

You can check how much you have still to pay and 

make the payment by visiting 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  

 

Please note that there can be no extensions to this 

deadline. 

 

 

MIDDLESEX CRICKET FILMING 
The children really enjoyed their cricket sessions earlier 

this week and are very excited for their next one on 

Monday. Middlesex County Cricket Club have chosen 

Bishop Perrin to showcase how much of an impact their 

schools programme has had on the children. They will 

be filming some of the sessions on Monday 7th March 

which will be used on their social media platform. If you 

have not given consent for your child to be 

photographed/filmed for the purposes of Twitter, local 

press or television/broadcast on their individual consent 

forms then they will not be filmed. If have already given 

your consent for your child to be filmed via the 

Emergency Contact Form you will have filled out back in 

September, but do not want your child to be specifically 

involved with the filming by Middlesex CCC on Monday, 

then please put a written note in their diary to show to 

their class teacher on Monday.  

 

Hopefully we should be in a position to share the link to 

the filmed session once Middlesex CCC have put it 

altogether.  

Miss Holloway PE Leader 

 

 

POTTED PLANTS PLEASE 
'This half term, Year 1 are studying plants in their 

science lessons. If anyone has a small potted plant they 

could spare that they would be happy to donate to the 

class to support their observations and learning, they 

would be very gratefully received. Thank you. 

 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool


  
 
 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Date Event 

4th Mar Junior Movie Night 

7th Mar Police, Safer Schools Officer to YR1 

8th Mar REC to St Augustine’s Church 

10th Mar YR1 Nature Walk  

15th Mar YR6 to St Augustine’s Church 

15th Mar YR2 TFL Virtual Workshop 

16th Mar YR6 to visit Squires 

18th Mar Infants Movie Night 

21st Mar Police, Safer Schools Officer YREC 

31st Mar YR5 Science Museum Trip 

6th – 18th Apr Easter Holidays 

19th Apr INSET DAY 

20th Apr Children Return to School 

25th Apr Police, Safer Schools Officer to YR4 

 
 


